
 June 7th, 2023 Greenwood had the pleasure of hosting the
Duke of Edinburgh’s Study Conference tour group

(CSC2023).
This group represents exceptional leaders from more than
35 nations across business, government, trade unions and
community sectors for an intensive two week program in

Canada. We were happy they made Greenwood one of their
stops along the way. We wish them success with their

endeavours. For more info please visit the website
www.csccanada.org




Greenwood City Hall Hours of
Operation:

Open Monday - Friday : 8:30 - 12, 1 - 4:30
Closed 12 - 1 pm for lunch 

Closed Saturdays, Sundays & Statutory 
Holidays.

 

Property Taxes are now
OVERDUE

Property taxes were due July
4th, 2023. Any outstanding

taxes after this date are
subject to a 10% penalty. 
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Upcoming Council Meetings:

August 14th at 7pm
September 25th at 7pm
October 10th at 7pm 
October 23rd at 7pm

All Council meetings are held in
Council Chambers at Greenwood
City Hall, or you are welcome to
join via Zoom. For information on
how to attend via Zoom please
contact City Hall. 

A Message from Mayor Bolt 
Tracy Thomas, our new CAO has arrived and

commenced work as of July 4th and will be a great
asset to the City. The City has received $900,000 in

funding to decommission the Lin Creek Dam in
Anaconda, and $147,008 in funding to upgrade the

Official Community Plan. This work will be initiated in
the next couple of months and we look forward to the
input and support of our citizens in ensuring that we

get it right! I am once again appreciative of the
organizers and volunteers who are working hard to put

on the annual Founders Day July 15th and 16th.  

2023 Tax Sale September 25th, 2023
The 2023 Tax Sale is scheduled for
September 25th, 2023, 10:00AM in

Council Chambers at 202 S. Government
Ave, Greenwood BC . A reminder that
ALL delinquent property tax must be
paid prior to the tax sale date to avoid
the property going to the tax sale. For
more information please call City Hall

(250)-445-6644. 



2023 Third Quarter Utility Bills
Due September 30th. 2.5 % penalty
for any late payments. You can pay
by mail, drop box on front steps of
City Hall, online bill payment from

CIBC or StellerVista Credit Union or
E-transfer:

finance.greenwoodcity@shaw.ca
*Please include account number in

memo section of E-Transfer.* If
paying by Electronic Funds Transfer
please ensure we receive payment 3

days before the due date to allow
enough time for the transfer to

reach our office and avoid any late
penalties. 

http://www.csccanada.org/?fbclid=IwAR2NjFM2N9exOn3xMpsBBVKhA0q4Lh0qiFk6ZTgpJb8nCyRJSr00KW94xAY


Please note City Hall will be CLOSED: August 7th, 2023 for Provincial Day &
                                                                    September 4th, 2023 for Labor Day.

All burn barrels of any type are not permitted
in Greenwood.
Obtain a burn permit if you plan on doing
any burning. Burn permits are issued at City
Hall and are free of charge.
Animal Control : 250-443-1851

A Reminder To All Residents

2023 Business Licence's  - Overdue
Business licence renewal fees for 2023 are
now overdue. At this time, all businesses

without a valid licence shall be deemed no
longer active and will be canceled. If there

are any changes to your business status
please call City Hall or come in as soon as

possible to pay.

Allowing Grass to exceed 6 (six) inches in height on
property and boulevards. 
Allowing the accumulation of dead landscaping to
remain on property. 
Allowing shrubs, hedges or trees to grow over
sidewalks, or be untrimmed. 
Permitting tree branches or hedges to overhang
sidewalks or fire hydrants.

Summer Property Maintenance 
The City of Greenwood Bylaw No. 928, 2018 PROHIBITS
ALL Residents from:

Have you registered your Bees or Hens
in Greenwood yet?

Bees and Hens are now legal within
greenwood under Bylaw No. 1003 &

1004, 2023. Please come into City Hall
to register your bees and/or hens.

Registration is free of charge. 

Securely store waste and recycling bins inside a
shed, enclosure or garage.

Only put your bins out the morning of pickup, not
the night before.

Remove other attractants such as bird feeders
and pet food.

Summer Heat? Wildlife is back! 
Be Responsible With Your Trash!

 We encourage residents to keep neighbourhoods
safe by managing anything that attracts bears and

other wildlife around your home, including your
household garbage. 






Outdoor Water Use Restrictions
STAGE 1

The City of Greenwood is asking all residents
to reduce non-essential water usage to
maintain adequate water levels in our

reservoir for critical activities like drinking,
cooking and fire-fighting.



Water is permitted from the hours of

7:00pm to 9:00pm, up to a maximum of two
(2) hours of watering per day, per household.   









